
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Week beginning 27.1.2020 

PE 

This half-term the children will have a weekly football lesson and a 

weekly gymnastics lesson. If the weather permits, we will be taking 

the children outside for football in order to take advantage of the 

space and goalposts on the playground.  

Children should bring in an appropriate tracksuit and low-sided 

trainers for any outdoor PE, especially with the weather due to turn 

brighter but colder. 

Class Assembly Dates 

5K Class Assembly 7/2/20 at 2pm in the Infant Hall. 

5LG Class Assembly 14/2/20 at 2pm in the Infant Hall. 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Uniform Reminder 

An increasing number of children in Year 5 have started wearing 

rings and small hoop earrings. A polite reminder that our school 

uniform policy does not permit nail varnish or jewellery (with the 

exception of small, plain stud earrings). Boots and trainers are also 

not part of school uniform. If these are worn during the winter, 

children must bring their school shoes to change into. 

The school uniform policy also states that children should avoid 

fashion accessories and hairstyles. Hair bands are permitted in 

white, black or blue only.  

Thank you for your support with the above. 

 

Mrs Giles                  Miss Gieron              Miss Keogh 
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